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August 18th, 1969. 

Department of Energy, Mines and Resources, 
Mines Branch, 
Mineral Sciences Division, 
555 Booth St., 
Ottawa, 4, Ont. 

Attention: Mr. D.C. Harris 

Dear Sir: 

In answer to your letter of August 14th, I am sorry to 
say that there i s at present no work at a l l going on at the Anchor-
Takla Mines property from which the sample was submitted. 

Should something develop, however, in the next month or 
so we would be only too glad to send you some more of the same 
material. 

The samples that you received were taken from surface 
trenches at the Takla Silver property north of Fort St, James, B.C., 
at 55°30» North Latitude and 125°30» East Longitude, i n the Manson 
Creek area. These surface trenches were cut at approximately 50' 
intervals across a 250' strike length of a vein-like structure. 

Let me know i f you need any further information. 

Yours truly, 

BACON & CROWHURST LTD. 

J.J. Crowhurst 

JJC/ic 


